9th August 2010

Tania De Jong Creativity Australia VCA Arts House, 204 St Kilda Road, SOUTHBANK VIC, 3006

Dear Tania,

I just wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for your presentation at last week's "With One Voice" workshop at Spotlight's 2010 Conference.

The feedback has been extremely positive with many participants singling out this workshop as a highlight of their week.

Our team appreciated your heartfelt and personal story that set the scene for one of the more memorable participative workshops many of us have ever experienced.

The "With One Voice" workshop highlighted our key aims of creativity and innovation as tools for great leadership, and team work. The workshop brought these to life and proved that working as one team aligned to one outcome, can achieve amazing results.

On behalf of the team, I would like thank you for your involvement and wish you the best for the future.

Warmest Regards,

Mark Goddard CEO Spotlight Pty Ltd Level 5, 111 Cecil Street, South Melbourne, Victoria, Australia 3205 spotlight.com.au Phone +(61 3) 9675 4000 ABN: 39 564 861 886 ACN: 005 180 861